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Value of the Month: Endurance 

  

I would like to welcome everyone back to school following the Christmas Break. With the amount of hard work and fantastic 

learning that has taken place since the children’s return to school it is hard to believe that the children have been back less 

than two weeks! Endurance is our January Value of the Month, and we have been working with the children in exploring the 

importance of this value and how they can demonstrate it in their everyday lives.  

This edition of the newsletter is focussed on the newly developed school website. We are making our school website the 

central point of reference for the community, enabling you to have a better understanding of what the children are learning 

in school and to update you on the weekly activities and experience of school life here at Harting. 

Mr Tidey, Headteacher   

Harting C of E School Website 
www.harting.w-sussex.sch.uk  

As many of you will be aware over the past term we have been redeveloping the school website to become a source of key 

information and updates on school life and learning. This is something that we continue to develop, and will keep updating 

throughout this term. I would encourage everyone to visit the website this weekend and keep doing so on a regular basis.  

 

Website Class Pages 

You will find an up-to-date curriculum map 

on the Class Pages section of the website 

which reflects the learning in your child’s 

classroom this term. In addition to this, 

teachers are posting weekly class-specific 

updates and photos to provide parents 

with an insight as to what the children 

have been doing in school. 

 

Website Key Information 

In the Key Information section you will 

find further information on the 

curriculum, including our newly adopted 

phonics scheme ‘Essential Letters and 

Sounds’, breakfast and afterschool club, 

Ofsted reports, as well as information on 

how we are allocate our funding and 

resources each academic year.  

 

 

 Website Online Safety 
With our children growing up in an increasingly complex digital world, it is now more important than ever that adults are 

empowered with the knowledge and skills to ensure that children can be kept safe when online.  

 At Harting C of E School we aim to educate children and their families in how to be safe online and how to reduce the risks 

that are associated with the digital world.   

On the Online Safety page you will find information and links to websites which provide further information around 

apps/games (including age recommendations and reviews from children, adults and professionals) as well as other tools to 

enable you to support your children successfully at home.   

If you have any questions or concerns around online safety, or apps or games which children are using, then please contact 

the school office to arrange a conversation with Mr Tidey. 

 

Website Safeguarding 

The new Safeguarding area of 

the website contains 

information on safeguarding at 

school as well as information 

for parents on how they can 

help keep their children safe 

online.  

 

http://www.harting.w-sussex.sch.uk/

